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Winter Sports Celebration – Santa Dash 

 

Dear Parents 

 

We are looking forward to holding our Winter Sports Celebration again this year. Previously we 

have enjoyed a Winter Sports Day and a New Age Kurling Day. This year we will be taking part 

in the National Santa Dash, which will take place in school on Friday 11
th
 December. Each year 

group will enjoy taking turns in a ‘dash’ around the field!  

 

Children should come to school in their PE/sport kit with a Christmas twist. Some examples of a 

Christmas twist could be a Christmas jumper, Santa hat, Christmas hair accessory, tinsel 

wristbands.  

 

Children will need to wear trainers and we advise that they bring a spare pair of trainers in a 

plastic bag to school with them that day as the field is wet and muddy at the moment.  

 

Look out on our twitter page throughout the day for updates and photo’s on the Santa Dash! 

 

Kind regards 

 

Miss C Maisey 

PE Leader 

 

Headteacher: Mrs J Simpkins 

B.Ed  NPQH  


